
Instructions for accessing the Nextgen 
IULDUG system. 
 
From 1 July 2024 ULD CARE will move to a new IULDUG system, offering not only the 
tradiDonal airline to airline interline transacDon funcDons very similar to the exisDng system 
but also enabling a capability to handle transacDons involving non-airline parDes such as 
freight forwarders. 
 
To access the new system please go to  hMps://uldigital.aero/  and select the link:Click 
Here For Live System Access.   
 
This opens the user name and password entry screen: 
 

 
 
Your details will be sent to you by ULD CARE 
via email during June 2024. 
 
Once logged in please change your password: 
 
 
 
 

 
In the top right hand corner of the screen see your name a next to it small drop down arrow, 

select the arrow to get this box :  select Change Password and set up your 
new password.  
 
You are then able to browse the system at your leisure.  
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